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UNITED STATES FLAG: HALF-MAST 

  

The following guidelines are to be used in determining when to lower the United States 
flag to half-mast: 

1. All U.S. flags are to be lowered to half-mast during periods of mourning 
designated by the President or Governor. 

2. The building principal or Superintendent may authorize the flying of flags at half-
mast. As a rule, the principal should authorize action only on the direction of the 
Superintendent or in recognition of the death of a school employee or student of 
that school only. 

3. The period during which the flag may be flown at half-mast should be limited to 
the time between death and the funeral or memorial service (except as 
designated by the President or Governor). 
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